
Gifted and Talented Information 
Is your child exceptionally bright and do they seem far more advanced when you 
compare them to their peers?  Consider referring your child for testing to see if 

they will qualify for the FBISD Gifted and Talented Program.  FBISD is accepting 
GT referrals online from August 11th -September 30th.    

Please click the link below to refer your child. 
 

https://gt.fortbendisd.com/ 
 

All referrals must be submitted online by 9/30/2021. 

Welcome to Hunters Glen/ELC 

Counselor 

Connection 

Core Values 
2021-2022 

August 

Wisdom– Finding out what you 
should do and doing it. 

September 
Initiative– Seeing what needs to 

be done and doing it.. 

October 
Individuality– Discovering who 
you are meant to be so you can 

make a difference. 

November 
Contentment- Deciding to be 
happy with what you have. 

December 
Service– Lending a hand to help 

someone else. 

January 
Self-Control– Choosing to do 

what you should do even when 
you don’t want to. 

February 
Compassion– Caring enough to 

do something about someone 
else’s need. 

March 
Cooperation– Working together 

to do more than you can do 
alone. 

April 
Hope– Believing that something 
good can come out of something 

bad. 

May 
Perseverance– Refusing to give 

up when life gets hard. 

Hunters Glen Elementary / Early Literacy Center  August 2021 

   Greetings Owl Families!  Welcome to Hunters Glen Elementary and 
Early Literacy Center!!  We are super excited about the 2021-2022 
school year; and can’t wait to see all of our Owls walking through the 
doors of our beautiful school! 

     This year will be far from “normal”, however; our passion for    
excellence in education and building relationships with our amazing 
families remains the same!  We are navigating together~ safely and full 

of excitement! 

 At Hunters Glen/ELC, we are building an inspiring culture of learners through 
self– reflection, collaboration and innovation that will foster student and staff growth! 
My goal as a school counselor is to make a positive impact on the lives of all students 
and to encourage self love and appreciation for their individual uniqueness. Please feel 
free to contact me with any questions or concerns, I will be glad to help! 

Direct Line: 281.634.9182  

 E-Mail: Sharon.WilliamsJacks@fortbendisd.com  

Smiles and Cares, 

Mrs. Sharon Jackson 


